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Senator Cash asked: 

 

How many people received a voluntary income incentive payment in 2011-12? Can you 

provide a breakdown of that figure by location? 

 

 

 

Answer: 

 

In the 2011-12 financial year 9,047 people received a Voluntary Incentive Payment.  Of 

these, 7,575 were paid to customers in the Northern Territory, 1,441 were paid to customers 

in Western Australia and 31 were paid to customers permanently residing in another state.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


